
Rec’d 5/7/2018 
 
FOIA Request 
Dear FOIA Officer: 
As the Regional Superintendent of Regional Office of Education #33 (Henderson, Mercer, Warren, Knox 
Counties) I am writing to request  documents under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act. 
Specifically, under FOIA, I am requesting access to: 
1.) All scores for all of the grants submitted for the FY 19 Preschool for All,  FY 19 Preschool for All  
    Expansion and FY 19 Prevention Initiative Program Grant Applications filed by all entities. 
2.) A listing of all grant applicants that received priority points as listed in the RFSP. 
3.) Any and all calculations utilized to determine the funding level for FY 19 for the three grant  
    programs identified above.   
I am making this request on behalf of the school districts in ROE 33 who have participated in the Early 
Childhood Block Grant Initiatives for the last several years.  
The principle purpose of this request is to access and evaluate information concerning how the ROE 33 FY 19 
Preschool for All, FY 19 Preschool for All Expansion and FY 19 Prevention Initiative grants were scored relative 
to all applications received for these three grants. The information sought will not be used for sale, resale, or 
solicitation or advertising for sales or services. 
This request is not made for commercial or personal purposes.. I ask that you waive fees as the law allows.  
For any written correspondence, please send to:  
  
Jodi Scott, Regional Superintendent of Schools 
Henderson, Knox, Mercer and Warren Counties 
105 North E. Street 
Suite 1 
Monmouth, IL  61462 
However, in the interest of saving money and paper, I ask that you send all responses to my email 
address: jscott@roe33.net 
Please call or email with any questions. I look forward to your response within five business days as required 
by law. 
 
Respectfully,  
 

Jodi Scott 
Regional Superintendent 
 
 
 
 
--  
Jodi L Scott 
Regional Superintendent of Schools 
Henderson, Knox, Mercer, Warren ROE #33 
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